
THANKYOU FOR YOUR GENEROSITY 

Whilst no physical collection may be 

taken, we are grateful to all those of you 

who continue to make their offering by 

standing order, which currently stands at  

approximately £750.00 per week. 
 

 

CORONAVIRUS INFORMATION 

The church is currently closed by 

decree of Archbishop John Wilson, 

upon government advice, and in 

consultation with his brother 

bishops. All parish activities have 

been cancelled until further notice.   

This includes all Sacramental 

preparation and use of the hall. 

Funerals may only take place at the 

graveside or crematorium, with a 

small number present. Please follow 

NHS & Public Health guidelines.  

Click on this link for information.  

https://www.cbcew.org.uk/home/our-

work/health-social-care/coronavirus-

guidelines/ 
 

 

Please regard our Parish Web Site 

as your primary source of 

information. We shall continue to 

supply regular updates. When 

phoning us, please listen carefully to 

the opening greeting. If you wish to 

leave a message, please speak slowly 

and clearly, giving your name, your 

address and any landline and mobile 

phone numbers. Your call will be 

returned as soon as possible.   

Thank you for your patience.  

 

SPECIAL PARISH NOVENA 
AT THIS TIME OF THE CORONAVIRUS 

We invite you all to take part in our 

special Novena. It will commence 

this Sunday 29th March at 4pm,  

at which time, until recently, we 

were scheduled to have held Stations 

of the Cross and Benediction.  

Full details and the text may be 

found on our parish web site: 
https://stbartsnorbury.co.uk/coronaviru

s-novena.html 

PLEASE PRAY FOR ALL  

WHO ARE ILL OR HOUSEBOUND 
These include: Jessica Anane,  

 Margaret Asubonteng-Mensah,  

Juliette Blake, Alan Blaquiere,  

Anita Blaquiere, Barry Breese,  

Erna Breese, Frances Carter, Jean Cowie,  

Octaviano D’Souza; Reeda D’Souza, 

Audrey Draude, Delphine Fernandes,  

Teresa Florek-Smail, Raffaela Forte, 

Raffaele Forte, Giovanni Franco, 

Rachel Gadd, Elaine Gunther, 

Anna Harris, Agnes Healy, Jim Hughes, 

 Evelyn Hyland, Baby Scarlett Kurowski, 

Joseph Lunn, Elsie McCleave, 

James McDonald, Michael Madigan, 

Ajitha Mahatantila, Gerard Mascarenhas, 

Ruby Mendez, Mary Meyern,  

Sheila Newman, Thomas Pereira,  

Sheila Price, Parwar Saib,  

Frederic Saint-Rose, Alice Scott, 

Elizabeth Scott, Charmaine Shali, 

Christine Shaughnessy, Ronald Smail,  

Fr David Standley, Jo Taylor, 

Edythe Thirlwall, Joe Vassallo, 

Mary Vassallo, Monica Vergara,  

Mary White, Ethelda Williams,  

Gail Wilson, Carole Winch, 

 John Windsor, Charmaine Wise, 

Margaret Worrell, Georgette Yoo Foo. 

 

 

RECENTLY DECEASED  

Your prayers are requested for the happy 

repose of the soul of Tony Zammit, who 

died a few weeks ago. Our condolences 

and prayers as a parish go to his family. 
 
 

 

MASSES AND MASS INTENTIONS 

For the time being, there will be two 

Masses per day, every day, including 

Sundays. If you would like to request a 

Mass intention, please send in your 

intentions by email if possible, otherwise 

by phone. We only ask that you accept 

dates and times allocated, in fairness to 

all, since nothing can be guaranteed. 

Please do not post any envelopes by mail 

or in person. You may send in your 

offerings at a later date, whether or not 

you Gift Aid your offering. However, 

please request bank details if you wish to 

make an electronic payment, and always 

quote your Gift Aid number if applicable. 

Mass Times and Intentions: 

Please note that it may have been 

necessary to move your Mass to 

another date and time, as there are 

now only two Masses per day being 

said, including weekends. 
 

Fifth Sunday of Lent (Yr A) 

(Clocks went forward 1 hour last night) 

People of the parish. 

Thanksgiving – Clark family. 

 
 

Monday 30th March 2020 

Intentions of Patrick Power. 

Mary RIP. 
 
 

 

 

Tuesday 31st March 2020 

Intentions of Brian Sheehan & family. 

Mary RIP. 

 
 

Wednesday 1st April 2020 

Intentions of Marie Wheelan. 

Joseph Zhu RIP. 

 

Thursday 2nd April 2020 

Nicol Gäetan Yang Leng RIP. 

Michael Fogarty RIP. 

 

Friday 3rd April 2020 

Fr Huebert Miranda RIP 

Liam Kavanagh RIP. 

 
 
 

Saturday 4th April 2020 

Phyllis, Hannah & Kathleen 

McCarthy RIP (Foundation Mass). 

Hazel & Andy McCrystal 

& family (Foundation Mass). 
 
 

 

 

Next Sunday 5th April 2020 
Palm Sunday of the Passion of the Lord 

Patsy Cassidy RIP 

People of the parish. 

 

Daily Public Mass, 

Prayer & Confessions 
SUSPENDED UNTIL FURTHER NOTICE 

 

THE PARISH OFFICE                                

THIS WILL BE MANNED REMOTELY 

FOR THE TIME BEING. PLEASE 

EMAIL IF POSSIBLE. BY ALL MEANS 

PHONE US, THOUGH PLEASE BE 

AWARE THAT CALLS MAY 

OCCASIONALLY BE DIVERTED. 
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Sunday 29th March 2020                                           FIFTH SUNDAY OF LENT                                                          (Yr A) 
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